
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Year 3 and Year 4 party is on the afternoon of Thursday 19th December. 
 
We are asking for £1 donation please from each child towards the cost of the party 
food and a drink, school will provide. 
 
Children can bring a change of clothes, but please make sure shoes are sensible for 
the party games. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Kane 
Miss Sherburn 
Mrs Hanson 
Mrs Sharp    
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